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Minutes of a meeting of the Calstock Parish Council, CALSTOCK WATERFRONT WORKING PARTY 

held on Tuesday 30 April 2019  

in Calstock Village (pontoon and quay) commencing at 1730. 

 

Those present were; - 

COUNCILLORS, Cllr Polglase (Chairman), Cllr Beech, Cllr Riggs and Cllr Wakem 

Miss Sue Lemon (Clerk), 

Clare Bullimore (Deputy Clerk – minutes). 

PUBLIC: Andy Summers, Dean Thorne, Gail Cruise, Irma Van Dyke. 

 

1. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Tinto. 

 

2. DECLARATIONS OF MEMBERS’ INTERESTS IN AGENDA ITEMS 

None 

 

3. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

Andy Summers and Dean Thorne discussed mooring issues; Gail Cruise and Irma Van Dyke discussed 

parking on the Parish Quay.  

 

4.  APPROVE MINUTES OF LAST MEETING – 19-02-19 

Proposal/Resolution: the minutes be approved (proposed: Cllr Riggs, seconded: Cllr Polglase – 
unanimous). 
 
5. STANDING ITEM – CALSTOCK BUS STOP 

The bus stop was viewed, discussion to take place at a further meeting. 

 

6. MOORINGS 

It was agreed to:  

• Put laminated ‘stickers’ on boats with up to date licenses to include date and name of boat. 

• Implement the abandoned boat policy twice a year and to pilot it with immediate effect along 

the waterfront and to include the station car park and other areas in the Autumn; 

• Contact the rowing club about the canoe rack and put ‘abandoned boat policy notices’ on any 

that are not theirs; 

• Ask the workmen to meet Dean Thorne to discuss maintenance work – refer back to the office 

if the work is specialist; 

• Cost up a micro-pontoon 

• Check the mooring agreements and ensure the maximum length for the boats on chains is 16ft 

and 21ft for boats on the rings 

• Liaise with the Pleasure Boats to agree useful wording to ensure the Pontoon remains usable 

for the Pleasure Boats 
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• Liaise with the boatyard about how the visitors’ rings midstream are being used and how to 

advertise them more widely 

 

7. PARKING PERMITS ON PARISH QUAY 

Permits are issued for 7 spaces (one is allocated to the Boathouse). Gail’s son is on the waiting list.  It 

was agreed that the fairest way to allocate is to have a waiting list and not to use a ballot system.  Gail 

suggested that one of the permit holders (who purchases more than one permit) could use a space 

behind number 3, thereby freeing up a space.  It was agreed that: 

• The Clerk will liaise with the other permit holders;   

• The agreements should state that all cars parked on the Quay are roadworthy with up to date 

tax and MOT, thereby restricting SORN vehicles;   

• Two ‘no parking’ signs need to be reworded.    

 

8. DROPPED KERB ISSUES 

Correcting the dropped kerb is in hand. 

 

 

________________________________ 

The meeting closed at 1840 

 

Signed........................................................ Date....................................................... 

 


